


https://go.boarddocs.com/vsba/arlington/Board.nsf/files/CL2SAC6F5270/$file/C-1-a%20Minutes%20for%20the%20June%207%2C%202022%20Closed%20Meeting%20and%20FY%202023-2032%20Capital%20Improvement%20Plan%20(CIP)%20Work%20Session%20%233.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/vsba/arlington/Board.nsf/files/CL2SAC6F5270/$file/C-1-a%20Minutes%20for%20the%20June%207%2C%202022%20Closed%20Meeting%20and%20FY%202023-2032%20Capital%20Improvement%20Plan%20(CIP)%20Work%20Session%20%233.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/vsba/arlington/Board.nsf/files/CL7SGN71CFA6/$file/C-1-b%20Minutes%20for%20the%20June%208%2C%202022%20Virtual%20Policy%20Subcommittee%20Meeting.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/vsba/arlington/Board.nsf/files/CLDSKJ72F6F5/$file/C-1-c%20Minutes%20for%20the%20June%209%2C%202022%20Closed%20Meeting%20and%20School%20Board%20Meeting.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/vsba/arlington/Board.nsf/files/CLLPWS669EC1/$file/C-1-d%20Minutes%20for%20the%20June%2013%2C%202022%20Public%20Hearing%20on%20the%20FY%202023-32%20Capital%20Improvement%20Plan%20(CIP)%20.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/vsba/arlington/Board.nsf/files/CLLPY966DC36/$file/C-1-e%20Minutes%20for%20the%20June%2021%2C%202022%20Closed%20Meeting.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/vsba/arlington/Board.nsf/files/CLPMX45A6BC2/$file/C-1-f%20Minutes%20for%20the%20June%2023%2C%202022%20Closed%20Meeting%20and%20School%20Board%20Meeting.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/vsba/arlington/Board.nsf/files/CLPP6B60FE32/$file/C-1-g%20Minutes%20for%20the%20June%2028%2C%202022%20Closed%20Meeting.pdf
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as well, so that they learn to become one community.  To conclude, the Superintendent encouraged the 
community to provide input on the proposed changes to the VDOE. 
 
As part of the Every Student Counts series, Dr. Durán highlighted Gifted Services and the focus on ensuring 
students are provided differentiated learning experiences and have access to supports that will help them 
address gaps and strengths.  Marking the end of the first quarter, he then provided a brief update on the 
academic progress and shared about the Beginning-of-Year (BOY) assessments to help teachers plan support 
and interventions based on student strengths and needs.  Additionally, Dr. Durán announced that schools and 
offices would be closed from December 19-January 2 for winter break.  In conclusion, he shared about several 
schools participation in the book giveaway offered by Reading is Fundamental (RIF), aimed at promoting literacy 
and building lifelong readers.  He also shared about the 29th annual Latino Youth Leadership Conference (LYLC) 
hosted by the Office of English Learners where s
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technology will always have to be considered to ensure it impacts instruction in a positive manner and it follows 
the best approaches for the school system.  Ms. Diaz-
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Board members collectively agreed with the Superintendent’s suggestion to develop a policy and survey the 
community on common principles that would guide the calendar development process.  In addition, the Board 
discussed the proposed calendar options acknowledging having received concerns from different stakeholders.  
Ms. Diaz-Torres expressed that she would never favor removing religious holidays because the inclusion of the 
various religious holidays sends a welcoming message to students and families.  To follow up, Dr. Kanninen 
chimed in that the inclusion of the religious holidays is part of a lifelong lesson related to diversity.  However, 
on the other hand, Ms. Kadera and Mr. Goldstein shared her concerns about childcare 


